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JANUARY AT A GLANCE  

 

Thursday, Jan. 5  Gen. Meeting 

   at Hyatt 

   

Monday, Jan. 16  MLKñFederal 

   Holiday 

   BISD Closed 

   Bank and P.O. 

   closed 

 

Wednesday, Jan. 18 Social at Red 

   Rock Steakhouse 

   6:00 

     

Tuesday, Jan. 31  Board Mtng. 

   Comfort Inn 

   7:00ñall are 

   welcome 

 

 

President  Jeff Kirk 
Vice Pres. Derek Van Gilder 
Secretary  Maria Hughes 
Treasurer Dave Stillson 
Bd. of Directors Bo Godfrey 
  Nancy Matocha 
  Tony Sloterdijk 

    

2017 Officers  
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HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO OUR JANUARY MEMBERS  

 

 4ñ Sharon Roberson   18ñJanis Davis 
 5ñ Don Cobb   19ñLea Chapman 
 7ñ Zelda Richards   26ñRay Roberson 
 12ð Morgan Nutt   28ñTery Brownell 
 12ð Ron Bowman   28ñChad Arnold 
 14ð Sheila Bowman   31ñJoan Godfrey 

 16ð Judy Kennedy   31ñBill Eastburn 

  
GENERAL MEETING ñHYATT  
 DINNER ñ6:00 

 MEETING ñ6:45 

  

Keeping the flames alive!  The much sought after flame shirts were in  
evidence at our December meeting as Jeff Kirk, Liz Waldrip, Bo Godfrey, and 
Tom Jackson proudly display their flames.  And then it was on to the gift  

exchange.  Would a flame shirt be up for grabs? 



THE DECEMBER MEETING  

At the last meeting of 2016, friends gathered around the tables for dinner and visiting.   Shortly after dinner the meeting got  
underway with elections of new officers and board members.  Bill and Bo recapped the very successful car show and raffle.  
There were 350-360 cars registered along with our own club cars making the total cars approximately 400.  The raffle brought in 
$5,098 and the club rounded that up to $5500 to be given to Operation Finally Home.  The show itself brought in $30,000 and 
after expenses the club realized proceeds of $23,900 to be distributed to veterans and community charitable organizations.  A 
committee was formed to discuss the distribution of funds and that will be discussed at the January meeting.  Once the dinner 

and business part of the meeting was over, the fun began with our annual White Elephant Christmas gift exchange.   



WHITE ELEPHANT TIME  
 

 

Here are just a few of our members showing the gifts that they chose.  But how long did they get to keep them?   

The stealing started quickly after a few bottles of adult beverages were revealed.   

Kathy looks at what could be 

òbubblyó 

John is not quite sure what he has 

opened.  Did he get to keep it? 

Patricia definitely did not get an adult 

beverage in that box.   

Derek announces his gift, but he 

didnõt keep it long. 

Cynthia holds up a bottle of 

Christmas cheer. 
New member, Matthew, made many 
trips to the gifts as his choices were 

stolen quickly. 

Jeff prods Pam to just rip it open to 

see what Santa brought. 

Maria chose wisely, but did she 

get to take it home? 

Jim made straight to Paulõs 

gift and whiskey-ed it away. 

Tom had a big smile as he made off with 

Robertõs gift.   

New member, Rodney, 
was all smiles with his 

choice.   

Who is that behind the snowman 

pillow?   



The November 2016 Veterans Weekend Show started way before November 11.  Our two intrepid chairmen, Bill 
and Bo, aka BillBo, along with so many of the BAC members and community members worked hard for many 
months to pull off an amazing show.  With almost 360 registered vehicles and about 40 member vehicles, it was a 
show to remember.   The Friday night cruise-in brought out some great looking vehicles to Main Street and  the 

local businesses were the beneficiaries of the foot traffic from those coming to see the cars. 

Bill and Bo loaded up the truck getting ready to set 
up the cut-out for the show guests to have their 

picture taken with it. 

Shirtsé.we had shirts to sell.  Business was brisk at 
the Info Booth Saturday dispensing information and 

selling shirts. 

Friday night view of Main Street during the Cruise-in 

This is a picture of Old Town Bar & Restaurant Friday 

night enjoying the traffic from the Cruise-in. 
Downtown was looking pretty good that night.   



Here are only some of the many car show sponsors  
receiving plaques and our thanks.  The show could not 
go on without these businesses.  When you visit these 
locations, please let them know you are members of the 

BAC and appreciate their support. 

Major sponsor, Ken Ladd, 
receives his plaque for 
being the Presidential 
sponsor of the show 

again this year.   

Taylor Merritt, daugh-
ter of Luke and Laura  
Merritt presented the 
Schlotzskyõs spon-
sored award to the 
winner of the class 
that they  
sponsored at the 

show. 

Employees accepted the plaque on 

behalf of Prosperity Bank. 

Jimmy Attra and his wife from CarQuest 
were there with support for the club this 
year.  Bruce and Bill extended our thanks and 

a plaque for their continued participation. 

The Szelags and Hesleps dropped by 
The View at the Mansion to say 

thanks and to present their plaque. 

Reid Sharp and BAC member Barbara Baker accept-
ed the Captain sponsorship plaque for First National 
Bank.  FYIñBarbara retired from FNB on 12/29 after 
many years working the vault.  Congratulations,  

Barbara. 

At right Bill and Jeff gave the 
Captain sponsorship plaque 
to the Hyatt Regency Lost 

Pines.   

Bill and Bo stopped by 
Sanes Ford and Chrysler 
to present the Captain 
sponsorship plaque and 
thank them for their 

support. 

The Old Town Bar & 
Restaurant received the 
Captain sponsor plaque 

from Bill.   



The entrants started arriving prior to start time and 

started streaming in as soon as they got the word to go.   
It pays to register early as these entrants might have 
wished they had.  Everyone was in a good mood as 
they lined up to register in anticipation of what was a 

great show.   

These three pictures are the main reason the BAC does 
what it does.  We appreciate all of our veterans and are 
proud to be able to support them and their various 

organizations. 

We lucked out with a picture perfect weather  

weekend in November. 

The shirts were popular and kept the 

ladies in the booth busy all day. 


